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1st February 2024 

 

 

Dear Year 1 Parent/Carer, 

 

YEAR 1 – BIKE DAY on Thursday 22nd February 2024 
  

This term our topic is called ‘MOVE IT!’  As part of this, the children will be 

learning about bikes and movement.  We are planning a Bike Day on 

Thursday 22nd February.  We would like all the children to bring in their 

bikes for the day.  Children must have a fitted helmet or they will not be able to 

take part in the activities.   Although our focus is bikes, we understand this might 

not be possible for everyone.  Therefore, if a bike is not available a scooter 

would be fine.   

 

Please note we will not be teaching the children to ride a bike, so don’t remove 

stabilizers if your child still needs them.  

 

Bikes need to be left in the playground by the back wall (climbing wall) on the 

morning of Thursday 22nd February, no locks please.   

 

Please ensure that all items that are brought in, including helmets, are all clearly 

labelled with your child’s name so that they don’t get mixed up. 

 

Many thanks for your on-going support.  

 

Mrs Lawson / Mrs Rowden / Mrs Owens 

Year 1 Class Teachers     

 

 


